
 

 

   

 

 

 

 

PORTS AND YACHTING DIRECTORATE 

 

Port Notice No. 04 of 2025 

 

 

 

To: Commercial Vessels Owners 

 Commercial Vessels Operators 

 Commercial Vessels Masters and Crew 

 

 

 

Revocation of Port Notice 03 of 2025 
 

 

 

The Authority for Transport in Malta wishes to notify all concerned that Port Notice 03 of 2025: 

Operation of Commercial Passenger Transport Services to Blue Lagoon, Comino, is hereby being 

revoked with immediate effect.  

 

All concerned are reminded of their obligations as prescribed in the applicable legislation in force, 

especially to ensure that vessels are not operated in a way which could endanger the life or property 

of others or present a hazard to the marine environment; and to comply with all directions given 

by the Authority from time to time. 

 

 

 
Dr Robert Vassallo         3rd May 2025 

Senior Manager Legal, EU and International Affairs 

Ports and Yachting Directorate 


